

## Supporters of the Performing Arts at Coe-Brown Northwood Academy

907 First New Hampshire Turnpike, Northwood, NH 03261

## 2013-2014 Student Board Member Application

SOPA – Supporters of the Performing Arts at Coe-Brown Northwood Academy is pleased to announce our search for Student Board Members to represent the Band, Chorus and Theatre performing arts students. This position is a Board of Director position, and will also look great on any college or professional resume.

The duties of this position are to:

- Attend all SOPA meetings beginning in August 2013 thru June 2014 (currently the 2<sup>nd</sup> Tues at 7:00 p.m.).
- Participate in specific committee work and assist with fundraising projects.
- Make announcements to the performing arts groups of Band, Chorus and Theatre regarding SOPA activities.
- Recruit volunteers and participate in the Loudon Racetrack clean-up fundraiser and the basketball concessions.
- Assist with Break-a-leg O'gram deliveries during the musical and play productions.
- Attend Freshman night in March to cover the SOPA information table.
- Recruit volunteers and participate in the annual Alumni Phone-a-thon in March/April.

To apply for consideration for the SOPA Student Board Member representing Band, Chorus or Theatre, please complete the information below along with a short essay, 250 words or less, "Why I Would Like To Be A SOPA Student Board Member".

Applications and essays should given to Mr. McCormick, Mr. Deardorff or Mrs. Lent and must be received by May 1, 2013. The Student Board Members will be selected through review of the applications and a formal vote at our Board Meeting on May 7, 2013. The decisions will be announced on Thursday, May 16, 2013, at the Annual Meeting and Banquet.

NAME:			
ADDRESS:			
TOWN:	STATE:	ZIP:	
PHONE:			
EMAIL:			